
Visit of Hon’ble Minister of Information & Broadcasting to NBH, 

New Delhi 

       

                                         

Hon’ble Minister of I&B visited the new Broadcasting House for Inaugurating the free 
News Service through SMSs in Hindi and Other Languages. ARTEE leadership 
comprising of the President, Gen.Secy., VP (AIR), VP (TV) and VP (NZ) met him and 
handed over a reminder for a Meeting and a brief note on our issues. 
 
 
   Click here for Memorandum submitted to Hon’ble Minister (I&B) 
 
 

 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2014/memmorandumdated%2019092014.pdf

